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PremierOne Credit Union continues to grow 
                  

 
San Jose, Calif. – PremierOne Credit Union, with branches throughout Santa Clara County, 
California, continues to grow by expanding its branch network and services to its members. Last 
month the Credit Union opened a new building, located in South San Jose that includes their 
new corporate office and a state of the art branch. The new building is located on Via Del Oro, 
surrounded by The Bernal Shopping Center and Village Oak Plaza.  
 
This is the fifth branch opening for PremierOne Credit Union, providing more accessibility and 
convenience for its current members and future members living in the area. “Our new branch 
location represents our continued commitment to better serve our members and our community, 
providing members access all of our products and services,” said Andrea Brewer, PremierOne 
Credit Union President and CEO.  
 
According to Brewer, the branch takes a modern approach 
to financial services. It allows for a more interactive member 
experience, more accessibility, and a tech bar features 
tablets for account access or browsing through products 
and services. The new branch will also include extended 
hours in the evening and Saturday hours, to continue 
providing members more accessibility.  
 
“We are so excited to help our members through the new 
branch’s features and services,” Via del Oro Branch 
Manager Kathryn Delfin said. “We hope members come out 
and experience this branch for themselves.” 
 
 
 
About PremierOne Credit Union 
PremierOne Credit Union formed in April, 2013 as a result of the merger of two Credit Unions 
with a combined 120 years of dedicated member service. The best of each Credit Union was 
selected to provide members a more premier experience. Located in Santa Clara County, 
PremierOne Credit Union has five full-service branches with access to 30,000 CO-OP ATMs 
and over 6,700 Shared branches nationwide. The Credit Union ended 2015 with over $366 
million in assets and currently serves over 25,000 members. For more information about the 
credit union, specific hours and a map to the branch, visit www.premieronecu.org or call 
408.524.4500 or 1.855.500.P1CU (7128).  
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The front of PremierOne Credit Union’s 
new Via del Oro branch. 
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